
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 

  
  
  

The Sensational Stingray Staff 
 

 Head Coach – Kristi Sur 
 
Kristi is excited to be back for her 3rd year as the 
Stingray Head Coach and her 18th  year 
participating in the NPDSC.  She lives in 
Bolingbrook with her husband Tom, and teaches 
music at Martinez Middle School. 

 

Assistant Coach – Chris Hendrix 
 
Chris is a Stingray “lifer”!  This will be his 5th year 
as a Stingray coach.  Chris is currently attending 
Michigan State University. 

 

Assistant Coach – Anne Iovinelli 
 
We are thrilled to have Anne back for her fourth 
year as a Stingray coach!  This is her 8th and sadly, 
final year as a Stingray swimmer.  She is 
completing her Senior year at Naperville North HS 
where she is Captain of the Swim and Water Polo 
teams.  She will be attending Purdue in the fall. 
 

Junior Coach – Dan Jameson 
 
Dan will be coaching the Stingrays for his 3rd 
season and is a student at Naperville North HS 
where he participates in many activities! 
 

WELCOME  BACK COACHES!! 

 

MANDATORY PARENT MEETING 
 
This will be held on Wednesday, May 21st at 
6:30pm at the Steeple Run Clubhouse.  This is 
where you will receive your family handbook, 
meet the coaches and can ask questions.   
 
STINGRAY SPONSORS 
 
Put your money back in your pocket!!  We are 
looking for sponsorship from companies and local 
businesses.  For every $250 donation you bring in, 
we will waive the registration fee for one of your 
swimmers!!   Please contact Reid at 
rbwetherell@yahoo.com for more information and 
a donation letter. 

 

FUNDRAISER - GARAGE SALE! 
 
With spring cleaning right around the corner, we 
have a wonderful opportunity for you to help 
your swim team and clean out your basement or 
garage!  We will be participating in the Steeple 
Run Community Garage Sale on May 1st and 
2nd.with ALL proceeds going to the team!   
Please contact Lisa Wetherell at 630-527-9005 
for more information. 
 

MOCK MEET 
 
We will hold our “mock meet” on Saturday, 
June 7th.  The meet will begin at 9:00am at the 
Steeple Run pool.  This is an inter-squad meet 
which provides a chance for all of us to brush up 
on our skills as well as show new swimmers and 
their families how a typical meet is run. 

 

ABOVE AND BEYOND 
 
We are still in need of some “Big Stingray” 
help!!  We need 2 people to take over the Social 
Committee (Hot Dog Night, Pancake Breakfast 
and Pasta & Poster Party).  These are some of 
the kids favorite days and without someone to 
run it, we won’t be able to have them.  We are 
also in need of a couple of people to become 
Officials.  There is a training class in May so 
you don’t need to worry about not knowing how 
to do it, you will be trained!!  Last but not least, 
we could use some help with Computers  – there 
is also a training class for this position.  Please 
consider giving your time to these worthwhile 
spots – without them, we don’t have a team! 
 

REFUND POLICY 
 
Full refunds of swim team registration fees will 
be given until the 1st meet or June 10th.  No 
refunds will be given after that date.  The $30 
Concession fee is non-refundable. 
 

 


